
I'm very disappointed to hear that Enfield council are proposing to build a crematorium on
Firs Farm playing field. This is outrageously wrong. It's not enough that  the LTN has
caused health issues in fox lane, if I'm not mistaken, I feel strongly against it.  I hope that
this will be thought about carefully before going ahead with the proposal. I have been a
long standing Labour voter but I have to say I'm am so angry about this that I will not
continue to support Labour in the future and I'm not the only One feeling this.


